
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    
 

Today is the 91st day of school, 
and we have made it to 2019! It’s 
hard to believe that the year is 
halfway over.  

Let’s work to get back into our 
routines of signing planners and 
monitoring nightly reading.  

We are continuing our 
advancement through the curriculum 
and will send out report cards this 
week to report on the 2nd nine-weeks. 
All you need to do is sign the 
envelope and you can keep the report 
at home. Let me know if you have 
questions.  

Class Dojo will be up and running 
as soon as we get back. Check there 
daily to see if your child is earning 
their 8 points per day.  

Let’s get this year off on the 
right foot! I’m excited. J  

 

Love, Libba 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
  
 

Creekside Elementary 
1800 Richland Road 
Auburn, AL 36830 

334-887-0070 

January 7, 2018 
 

This Week’s Highlights 
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Upcoming Events 
Monday, January 14th – STEM Night at Creekside  
Friday, January 18th – 100th Day of School 
Monday, January 21st – No School to honor Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reading: 
This week we are reading about different 
habitats around Earth. We are reading to 
learn and we will practice the skill of 
comparing and contrasting.  
 

Language Arts: 
Grammar: linking verbs 
Spelling: silent letters 
 

Math: 
Chapter 5: Subtraction 
Math Fact Fluency (Rocket Math 
subtraction) 
 

Social Studies: 

Review/Practice map skills 
 

Science: 
Water Cycle and Weather 
 
 


